
Dear Sir, 

  

We would like to inform you that we, Telstra Telecommunications Private Limited, support 

“Counter Comments of ACTO on TRAI’s Consultation Paper on Estimation of Access 

Facilitation Charges and Co-location Charges at CLS”. The counter comments of ACTO is 

attached for your reference. 

  

This is for your information please. 

  

Regards 

Sanjeev Gulati 

Head of Regulatory, India 

Telstra Telecommunications Private Limited   
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